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Family Night with the Lodge and OES 
Worshipful Master Al Pool and Worthy Matron Glenda Grubbs invite 
everyone to attend the Masonic Family Night to be held on September 21, 
2011, at the Alvin Masonic Temple. Covered dish dinner is served at 6:30 pm 
and the theme is Pot Luck! Program is at 7:30 pm. A representative of the 
Shrine Hospital system will be our guest speaker. Hope you can join us for 
this very informative program. This is an ‘open’ meeting and families and 
friends are welcome.  

Prayer Concerns: 
Please keep the following people in your thoughts and prayers: Nelson Eng’s 
father, Bill, Bill Pannell, Melvin Green, Gene Banks, and Doug Holsenback. 
Beth Moser, Blanche Vineyard, Kathy Benoit, Carol Little, June Rowell, 
Marcia Massey, Janet Yancey’s husband, Arch, Faye Saranthus and Susan 
Selzer 

John Wayne Chapter News   www.jwdemolay.org 
September 15, 2011, is the Open Installation of Officers for the Fall 2011 
term. Next Fun Night/Rush party (New Members) is Saturday, October 1st. 
Next initiation is Thursday, October 13th. Come and support DeMolay!!!! 
 

Alvin OES No. 15 News 
Alvin Chapter Number 15, Order of the Eastern Star, next stated meeting is 
Tuesday, September 13th.  Dinner is pot luck and will be served at 6:30 pm. 
The stated meeting is at 7:30 pm. Business includes the following: The 
Worthy Matron’s report of the Grand Chapter meeting in Houston. New 
Members of Alvin Chapter 15, Order of the Eastern Star: Sisters Diane 
Jones, Vickie Woodard and Ronda Haynes! The Lodge/OES family night 
program on September 21st will be provided by the Chapter. Hope you can 
make it and support these joint events with the Lodge. September 27th is a 
called meeting for the Obligation Program.  Sister Elsie Paladino, Past Grand 
Matron will be our guest speaker.  Happy Birthday to Faye Saranthus (9/20) 
and Blanche Vineyard (9/22). 

 
 
 



Happy Masonic Birthday! 
The following brethren received the Master Mason Degree in September: 
A.M. Perkins, Jr., Butch Middlebrook, Wendell Bettes, Gene Wade, Ricky 
Webb, David Moser, Tracy Molina, R.W. McCombs, Elliott Fink, David 
Detmar, Kent Ward,  Donald Walker, John Lackey, Dan Mallard, Tom 
Elkins, Phil Yauger, Thomas Watts, Herman Luckett, Don VerVer, Nelson 
Eng, Jose Mata, Cecil Pouncey, and Tony Burkes.  
 

Happy Birthday to the following members born in September! 
Chris Sembera, Clyde Nordin, Marion Henegar, Sr., Don Knight, James 
Casady, Robin Winslett, James Massey, Ronald Daniel, Steven Mercer, 
Tracy Molina, Bill Breaux, Vernon Gray, Cecil Pouncey, Eugene Terrell, Roy 
Lambden, George Williams, Ron Hill, Bruce Mason, Derek Dame, Oscar 
Moser, S.D. Harrod, Jeff Stone, Howard Cole, Durwood Sanders, and 
Johnnie Whatley. HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! !!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!  

 
Announcements! 

Alvin Lodge Labor Day BBQ brisket sales in progress!! Still time to buy a 
brisket and support the lodge!! Call Paul Pool for tickets 409-443-9462!!!!! 
All Donations accepted!! 
Alvin Lodge Golf Tournament plans announced! The Golf Tournament is 
set for November 3rd at the Texas City Bayou Golf Course, 2800 Ted Dudley 
Dr. Please sponsor a hole, get a team together or send in a donation. This is a 
fun way to raise money to support the Lodge and our charities. Register and 
pay online at www.762golf.com. All donations accepted! Take part and 
promote Masonry! Open to all golfers!!  
MWSA 31st District Meeting at Alvin Lodge: The Masters, Wardens, and 
Secretaries Association of the 31st District will meet on Wednesday, 
September 14th.  Dinner is at 6:30 pm the meeting is at 7 pm. Dinner 
provided by Texas City Lodge No. 1118.   The program is study groups. 
Come and learn the operations of a lodge! Open to all Masons. 
Grand Lodge of Texas Annual Golf Tournament is October 27, 2011, at 
the Texas City Bayou Golf Course, 2800 Ted Dudley Dr. For additional 
information contact your DDGM: R∴W∴ Fred Quenzer [31A] 281-326-
4701, R∴ W∴ Paul Weber [31B] 713-899-7035, R∴ W∴ Paul Romine 
[31C] 979-292-4065 or email at glotexas.golf@gmail.com . Cliff Guidry 
(Chmn) 409-935-3825.  
 
 

For a complete calendar go www.alvinlodge.org 
 


